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Robert Gotham and Members of TERA:  

Recently, our GPIA Land Use Liaison, Helene Schpak mentioned that TERA wants to take a 
look at Eagle Rock Boulevard and possible improvements that can be made to the major 
thoroughfare, as well as possible enhancements. This is a project that the Glassell Park 
Improvement Association strongly supports. Further, we'd like to partner with TERA, your 
members, and the Eagle Rock Community on this request and subsequent project. 

There are so many opportunities for our Northeast LA neighborhoods to work together and 
support one another on issues, projects, and improvements and we at the GPIA believe in the 
power of building partnerships. Working together on improvements to Eagle Rock Blvd., 
would both strengthen our requests and provide an opportunity for our connected 
neighborhoods to be part of the process, vision, and goals for a master planned project. 

We are very aware of TERA's good work for Eagle Rock and we hope to bring the same ethic, 
outreach, and dedication to this mutually beneficial partnership. 

Best, 

Molly Lynn Taylor 
President 
Glassell Park Improvement Association 
"Working to better our community since 1968"


